
 

Newsletter – 18th March 2020 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 
Ready for School Meeting 

Monday 23rd March 4-5pm. Cancelled  

Instead we will be providing some information for 

all families about some activities that can be done 

at home to support your child’s learning 

(particularly in the event of your family being in isolation). 

 

Easter Pictures Hunt  

Cancelled for parents and families. We will still do the hunt with the children ourselves within session time 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Covid 19 

 

We are being advised daily by the Government Education and Health departments. We will continue to keep 

parents informed through the website if any decisions are made regarding closures.  

Any child with a fever or new persistent cough needs to stay at home for 14 days, or if anyone in the household 

has a fever or new persistent cough.  

If your child is absent from nursery for illness (of any kind) you should let us know via a phone call or email so that 

we can continue to monitor the situation. 

We appreciate that nursery education is not compulsory and that as a parent you can make the choice not to 

send them into nursery until this Coronavirus situation has ended. If this is the case, all we ask is that you let us 

know – this information will really help us, particularly in the event of staff absences due to the virus/isolation.  

These are difficult times for everyone and we hope that this situation will soon be over. In the mean time we send 

best wishes to you and your loved ones.  

 

____________________________________________________________________ 
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